
Hello Families of Sixth Graders, 

  

My name is Dorothy Schu:er, and I will be teaching sixth grade Math this year. This year will be my 
twenty-fourth year at Saratoga Central Catholic and forty-ninth year in the classroom. During all these 
many years I have taught mathemaDcs on both the middle school and high school levels. 

Students in sixth grade math will be able to use a calculator but not unDl the second semester. Entering 
sixth grade with a mastery of mulDplicaDon facts will help them move more easily through various levels 
of understanding and mastery of sixth grade math concepts. Freeing up working memory allows 
students to develop their reasoning skills which becomes more and more important as they move 
through the grades. 

 I have put together packets focusing on the 6-7-8-9 mulDplicaDon facts. The acDviDes in these packets 
are repeDDve and most are meant to encourage students to count by 6s,7s,8s, 9s to complete 
meaningful tasks. These acDviDes are meant to be a help for your sixth grader. They are opDonal.   

The following are four strategies that have been shown to help students with memorizaDon of 
mulDplicaDon facts:  

(1). Intensive repeDDve focus on just one set of mulDples is exactly what is needed for students who 
struggle with their mulDplicaDon facts.  

(2). Engaging the fine motor system to handwrite has been shown to have posiDve effects on learning 
and memory.   

(3). Understanding the correlaDon between adding repeatedly by the same number and mulDplying by 

that number is essenDal. 

 (4). ChanDng the mulDplicaDon facts also aids in memory. 

 

Later in the summer I will be sending the answer keys for these worksheets.  

If you have any quesDons, you may contact me at:  dschu:er@saratogacatholic.org 

I am looking forward to meeDng you in the fall. 

  

Ms. Schu:er   
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